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4th July 2024 
 
Deputy Pádraig MacLochlainn 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 27514/24: To ask the Minister for Health the current number of advanced nurse 
practitioners working in the area of adult type 1 diabetes services; where they are 
based by individual hospital; if there are plans to increase numbers; and if he will make 
a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy MacLochlainn, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

The census does not go into the level of detail of department location and we are awaiting 
the publication of the Pay and Numbers Strategy which sets out recruitment targets, 
therefore, unfortunately we are not in a position to provide all the information you request.   

However by way of assistance, I have attached a report from National HR which shows the 
WTE of Advanced Nurse Practitioners by hospital across the HSE as at May 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
_________________ 
John Smith 
Assistant National Director 
Access and Integration 

 

 


